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10th September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
  
I hope you are well – it has been great getting to know all of you over the last couple of weeks.  
 
We have had numerous calls of complaint from local residents regarding inconsiderate parking 
outside our school and across driveways. We would appreciate your cooperation in this matter 
and ask you to take the request seriously.  
 
It would be amazing to see parents/carers parking five minutes away and walking the rest of the 
way to school with their children. Walking together will give families further opportunities to 
discuss their day and get their steps-count up each day. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Mr Craig Hamilton 
Headteacher 
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